Brian Stanley

From: Jeff Berghorn

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 7:48 AM

To: Brian Stanley

Subject: RE: Berglund #1 (05-123-05079) Access

Monte Peak Minerals LLC is a subsidiary of Verdad Resources LLC. You can go ahead and access that well at your leisure.
Thanks,
Jeff

From: Brian Stanley <BStanley@VerdadResources.com>
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2022 5:20 PM

To: Jeff Berghorn <JBerghorn@VerdadResources.com>
Subject: Berglund #1 (05-123-05079) Access

Jeff,

We would like to secure access to re-enter and re-plug the Berglund #1 (05-123-05079), located at NWNW Section 19
2N63W, 40.129279°N, -104.487930°E.

The well is classified as DA (Dry-Abandoned) and was last entered in 1967.

The landowner is listed as Monte Peak Minerals per the Weld County Property Portal.

Can you please assist/advise?

Thanks,

Brian Stanley

Sr. Completions Engineer
435-640-6426
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